From: Chris Everett [chris@everettandassociates.com]

Sent: Tuesday, June 23, 2009 10:52 AM
To: Comments, Public

Ce: chris@everettandassociates.com
Subject: FINRA EXPANSION

With the securities industry under so much suspicion for it's " inability"/reluctance to monitor/requlate
under it's current jurisdiction, there is no way I'd support expansion of it's role. How ridiculous!
Sent from my Verizon Wireless BlackBerry



